Corporate Services Committee

I am concerned about the number of emails Councillors are receiving from the public regarding their refusal to accept a zero percent tax increase and are prepared to pay the City of London extra monies. I have checked with Finance regarding charitable offerings such that any individual donating monies to the City of London would receive a charitable tax receipt for tax purposes (individual or corporate). The following item attached (or version of) is requested to be added to all future tax notices sent to the public in London.

Thank you,

Dale G. Henderson, P.Eng. City of London Councillor Ward 9 226 688-7898



Donation to City of London Form

]	"Nutritious Cup of Soup Program": to serve as many public school students as can be financed.	Amount \$	
	Emergency shelters/affordable housing		
]	construction	Amount \$	
]	Road repair/maintenance or sewer repair/maintenance	Amount \$	
]	Other: Please describe:	Amount \$	
	TOTAL	\$	
ec	eipt to be sent to; (Include Name and Address)		

Dale G Henderson P. Eng. City of London Councillor Ward 9 226 688-7898